Date: June 6, 2023

To: City of Cold Lake
From: Alberta Summer Games Zone 7 Representatives
Dear Mayor Copeland & City Council,

The summer of 2023 is upon us and this year the town of Okotoks & Black Diamond is hosting the Alberta Summer
games. The Wheatland Lacrosse Association has been growing in and around the community Cold Lake. This year eight
U15 children from the City of Cold lake have been chosen to represent “Zone 7” at the Alberta Summer games. This
event is only held every second year. In appreciation of sponsorships of $1000 or more, we’d like to offer the opportunity
to promote The City of Cold lake on some of the clothing that the kids will be wearing down at the games this summer.
The opening ceremonies will be an excellent opportunity to show that the City of Cold lake supports this sport and its
youth from this area. We hope we can count on your support for this year’s youth summer games team.

This is a time sensitive opportunity as the games are July 19-13, 2023.

We look forward to hearing from you soon, Thank you in advance.

Stephanie McMann
Zone 7, U15 mixed Lacrosse Summer Games team

(Female Assistant Coach) 780-812-0642



